
 

 

 

 

THANE BARDEN RUSS HOWER 

NANCY KOCH JIM ONDERSMA 

My name is Thane Barden. I 
am currently on the AAC 
Credit Union Board of Direc-
tors serving as Chairman of 
the Board. I am seeking re-
election to the board for a 
three-year term.  

 
I have been with AAC since 1985 as a member and 
on the board since 1993. I have served as Chairman 
of the Board since 2006. I attend annual credit union 
leadership conferences expanding my knowledge of 
the credit union industry. 
 
Our biggest asset at AAC Credit Union is our mem-
bers. Our second greatest asset of AAC Credit Union 
are the employees. They do a great job of growing 
the credit union and serving the members.  
 
I would feel honored to serve another three years as 
I feel we will continue to grow as we go into the fu-
ture. Thank you.  

My name is Russ Hower. I 
am pleased to be a current 
member of the AAC Credit 
Union Board of Directors.  
 
I began serving the members 
of AAC in 2005 when I was 

appointed to the Credit Committee. Later in 2012, I 
was appointed to the Board of Directors. Annually I 
attend leadership conferences to stay current on rele-
vant credit union topics. 
 
I have been a member of AAC Credit Union for over 
forty years. I joined in the mid-1970’s through my em-
ployer, American Seating.  
 
I am a past board member of the Grand Valley Labor 
News and actively volunteer in my community. I am a 
lifelong West Michigan resident. 
 
 I look forward to continuing to serve the members of 
AAC Credit Union. 

My name is Nancy Koch. I am 
seeking a position on the AAC 
Credit Union Board of Direc-
tors. 
 

I have an extensive back-
ground in the financial field, 

beginning at Union Bank in 1967 as a junior in high 
school. I spent the next 30+ years in different roles in-
cluding branch assistant manager. 
 

In 1998, I began at Kent County Credit Union where I 
worked as a teller and back up head teller. In 2002 I 
became the manager of the north branch in Cedar 
Springs until I came to work at AACCU. While at AAC-
CU I was a full time loan officer and liaison between the 
credit union and the credit committee; collector; and 
later in my career a teller until my retirement in 2012. 
 

Upon retiring I became part of the credit committee un-
til it was disbanded a year ago. I have always held a 
special place in my heart for AACCU and its employees 
and board and have to this day remained friends with 
everyone there. 
 

I think I would be an asset to the board with my years 
of experience and might also have some fresh ideas. 

My name is Jim Ondersma 
and I am a current member of 
the AAC Board of Directors. I 
was appointed and served on 
the AAC Supervisory Commit-
tee for five years (2006-11). I 
was then appointed to the 

Board of Directors in 2011 and have served as Vice-
Chairman since 2018. 
 
During my service to AAC Credit Union I have been 
involved with all new construction and branch update 
projects since 2006. I attend the yearly credit union 
conferences to stay informed of the changes effecting 
our credit union. 
 
I have been a member of AAC since 2000. I recently 
retired from Herman Miller after 31 years of employ-
ment. 
 
I look forward to representing AAC Credit Union mem-
bers during my next term. 


